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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

Year 2’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory day  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Throughout the first Spring half term, we have been studying Charlie and the Chocolate Factory in 

English. The children have been so engaged with this book and producing some amazing writing. With 

this in mind, I would like to celebrate the children’s hard work by having a Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory day on Thursday 8th February 2024. 

As this date is Keeping Safe Week, Thursday’s topic ‘In an Emergency’ will be covered throughout the 

week.  

I would like the children to dress up as a character from the story. This can include Willy Wonka, 

Charlie Bucket, Violet Beauregarde, Veruca Salt, Augustus Gloop, Mike Teavee, Oompa Loompa or one 

of the Grandparents. The more creative the better! You can use face paint, old clothes and wigs if 

you wish. 

I have planned some fun and engaging activities for our Charlie and the Chocolate Factory day to 

make this day memorable. We will also be watching the film in the afternoon so the children can bring 

a pillow and blanket if they wish. 

I am really looking forward to this day to celebrate the children’s hard work this half term. If you 

have any questions please do get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Harper 

Year 2 Teacher & PE Coordinator  
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